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plans to support victims of terrorism, grounded in international humanitarian and human rights law, and 
in line with international developments on victims of terrorism-related matters. 

The second technical assistance workshop will be held in May 2024 in Manila.  

***** 

For any questions, please contact: Ms. Laurence Gerard (gerardl@un.org), Public Information Officer, 
United Nations Office of Counter-Terrorism 

 

 


